
 
 

Mission Focus with Mission Africa 

This Sunday evening 7-8pm Upper Room 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ordinary people of different ages, stages and giftings     

serving God across the world.  

                                                        

Our Mission meetings are for everyone — all welcome! 

13th October 2024 
Rev Dr Cecil Grant             
 Tel: 07989 353732  

cgrant@presbyterianireland.org         
Office: 028 9336 1480 

office@firstcarrickpres.co.uk                        
NI Charity Reg: NIC105433 

Summer teams who served in Kenya recently 

will be coming to speak, including the                    

Women’s Team and Youth & Evangelism Teams 



What‘s on this week? 
 

Sat 12th 9am  Saturday Prayer Meeting 

   7pm  Saturday Night Live 

Sun 13th 11am  Morning Service 

   7pm  Mission Focus 

Mon 14th 7pm  Session Prayer Meeting 

   7.30pm  Empowered ‘Micah’ 

   8pm  Badminton Club 

Tues 15th 9.45am  Tots & Co 

   7pm  Indoor Bowls 

Wed 16th 8pm  Wednesday Worship 

Thur 17th 10.30am Time for You 

   6-9.30pm BB 

Fri 18th  10am  Needle & Natter 

   10am  Friday Bowls 

   6-9.15pm GB      

Shoeboxes! 

Filled shoeboxes to 
be returned the first 
week of November. 

 
 

 

 

If you still need to 
place your order for  

ready-made            
shoeboxes, please 
sign the list in the 

Vestibule.                     

Cost 60p each.   

Time for You 
Ladies,  Join us for a cuppa and a chat on Thursday 
17th October in the Upper Room 10.30am until 12.   

Pat Evans will briefly share about her time in Uganda 
with the Abaana team from our church, including some 
photos and short videos.  It would be great to see many 

of you there.  Anna 



Welcome Team in November 
 

Tom McFadden (L) Raymond Leeman 

Isabell Leeman  Rhonda Cherry 

Carol Carson  Karen Batten 

 

PCI Calendars 
The PCI desk calendar 2025 will soon be        
available to order at £5 each.  If you’d 

like to order one or more, please       
contact the church office by            

Monday 18th November. 

Encouraging     -     Engaging  

Experiencing life together through Christ         

The Leprosy Mission Catalogue       

is available.  If you’d like a copy please 

contact Mrs Elva Ritchie. 

Micah 
Monday 14th October 

Upper Room            
doors open 7.15pm   

All women welcome! 

 

We are               
considering         

organising group 
acoustic guitar   

lessons.   
 

Firstly we’d like 
to gauge interest.  

 

If you are            
interested please 
speak to Anita.  

Fire Safety Training 

It’s time to renew our fire safety training.  

At least one person from each                 

organisation is asked to attend,             

although two or more are encouraged.  

Training dates will be advertised soon.  

This doesn’t apply to organisations alone 

- if anyone in our congregation would like 

to train please say to the church office. 

Thank you 

2023 Financial Statements 
 

Printed copies of our church's  

financial statements for 2023 

are available in the vestibule.   
 

Please contact the church office 

if you require the financial   

statements in larger print. 

Our Harvest Service takes place on   

Sunday 27th October.  We will hold our 

Special Collection for Tearfund at this 

time.  Envelopes will be in the pews. 



‘It is the Lord your God you must follow, and him you 

must revere. Keep his commands and obey him; serve 

him and hold fast to him.‘  Deuteronomy 13:4 

October 2024 Prayer Points  

Volker & JinHyeog Glissmann 

The Glissmanns have been in Malawi since 2010. Volker was involved from 

2010-2018 with TEEM and is now working remotely for the Theological         

Education by Extension College (TEEC) in South Africa while based in Blantyre. 

JinHyeog works as a full-time music teacher at a primary school in Blantyre. 

Volker was born in Germany and JinHyeog in South Korea. They served with 

Operation Mobilisation in Russia from 1997 to 2000. Out of this experience 

they developed a strong desire to continue to serve Christ's church.  JinHyeog 

was privileged to serve in their home congregation Harmony Hill Presbyterian 

Lisburn as Music Director for a few years before the family left for Malawi. 

Volker and JinHyeog have three children; their daughter works in England, 

their older son studies in the UK while the youngest is at school in Blantyre. 

• Pray for the people of Malawi, that they continue to have peace and joy 

even in difficult circumstances such as droughts or food shortages. 

• Pray for the children at the school where JinHyeog teaches, that they may 

learn and grow through music and that the songs they sing, especially 

those from the Bible, will help them understand God's love and wisdom. 

• Pray for the choir and the young adults being trained, that they continue 

to grow in their musical abilities and that they use their gifts to bring joy 

and glorify God. 


